



# PARA LAS PREGUNTAS 1 A 3, LEE LAS DESCRIPCIONES DE LA IZQUIERDA Y LUEGO SELECCIONA LA OPCIÓN CORRESPONDIENTE EN LA COLUMNA DE LA DERECHA. LAS TRES PREGUNTAS SE RESPONDEN CON EL MISMO GRUPO DE PALABRAS



- 1 This person delivers letters and post cards.
- 2 They cut your hair or give it a new style.
- 3 A person that catches fish.

- A. Nurse
- B. Fisherman
- C. Hairdresser
- D. Postman

# PARA LAS PREGUNTAS 4 Y 5, LEE LAS DESCRIPCIONES DE LA IZQUIERDA Y LUEGO SELECCIONA LA OPCIÓN CORRESPONDIENTE EN LA COLUMNA DE LA DERECHA. LAS DOS PREGUNTAS SE RESPONDEN CON EL MISMO GRUPO DE PALABRAS



- 4 People use it to know the time.
- This object helps people to see better.
- A. Wristwatch
- B. Ring
- C. Necklace
- D. Glasses

### PARA LAS PREGUNTAS 6 A 10, LEE EL SIGUIENTE TEXTO Y ELIGE LA OPCIÓN CORRECTA PARA COMPLETAR LOS ESPACIOS

## Sundays, great-days





- 6
- A. have to

B. have

C. has to

- 7
- A. at

B. in

C. on

- 8
- A. sleeps

B. to sleep

C. sleep

- 9
- A. at

B. in

C. on

- 10
- A. this is

B. there is

**C.** there are

### EN LAS PREGUNTAS 11 Y 12 RESPONDE A, B Ó C SEGÚN CORRESPONDA

### ¿DÓNDE ENCONTRARÍAS ESTE AVISO?





- A. On a bottle of water.
- B. In a school hall.
- C. On some earphones.

12



- A. In a school library.
- B. On a birthday card.
- C. On a wristwatch.



# PARA LAS PREGUNTAS 13 A 15, LEE LAS DESCRIPCIONES DE LA IZQUIERDA Y LUEGO SELECCIONA LA OPCIÓN CORRESPONDIENTE EN LA COLUMNA DE LA DERECHA. LAS TRES PREGUNTAS SE RESPONDEN CON EL MISMO GRUPO DE PALABRAS



- 13 This is a person who travels on water by boat.
- 14 He/ She takes care of people's teeth.
- 15 This person cultivates the land and raises animals.

- A. Dentist.
- B. Engineer.
- C. Farmer
- D. Sailor.

#### RESPONDE LAS PREGUNTAS 16 A 20 CON BASE EN EL SIGUIENTE TEXTO

#### What do you do to help nature?

My school, the Pan-American Lyceum, takes part in the program "Let's Save the Nature". This program tries to help animals, plants, beaches, mountains, etc.



Animals and plants disappear because humans don't take care of them. People throw garbage in the sea, on the streets and in the woods. Animals in the sea die in the plastic bags and others die because they eat plastic covers. Plants die because factories throw substances in the forest. These substances cause fires that kill thousands of animals and plants.

Our school helps. We collect garbage from the beaches in our city and we tell the people not to throw garbage on the streets. We also collect used batteries and other dangerous materials.

And you? What do you do to help plants and animals? Please, help our planet, it is our home.

Taken and adapted from: http://elementaryenglishspeakers.files.wordpress.com/2013/04/what-are-you-doing-writing.jpg

- 16 What is the Pan-American Lyceum?
- A. It is program.
- B. It helps plants.
- C. It is a school.



- 1 "Let's Save the Nature" is
- A. a school that collects used materials.
- B. a program that has a school to help plants.
- C. a program that helps nature in general.
- (18) According to the reading, why do animals and plants disappear?
- A. Because people don't take care of planet.
- B. Substances cause fires and kill animals.
- C. They collect batteries and other materials.
- 19 Factories throw substances to the forest and they
- A. help animals and plants.
- B. provoque fires in the forest.
- C. tell the people not to throw garbage.
- 20 What do they do at school to help?
- A. They throw garbage on the beach and streets.
- B. They take part in the program "Let's Save the Nature".
- **C.** It is the Pan-American Lyceum, it is our home.



Pregunta	Respuesta
1	D
	C
2	
3	В
4	А
5	D
6	А
7	С
8	В
9	А
10	В
11	В
12	С
13	D
14	А
15	С
16	С
17	С
18	А
19	В
20	В